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2end August, 19586,

My dear Frank,

Thanka for your note of the 2lst. I shall still be here on
Monday, though going to Sheffield on Wednesday 29th. It will be
delightful to see you and Fauline, snd to eat a lunch at your .
axpensea.

You do not mention Bill Cochran; I wonder if his omse im
really hopelesa,

Sincerely yours,



